
Tuesday, September 3rd, 2019 

Singers! 
Permission Form 

 
“Singers!” is an after school singing club available to all third, fourth, and fifth grade students 
at Prairie Trail School. Rehearsals are every Tuesday, beginning September 10th, from 2:30 to 
3:30pm. Buses will NOT be available to take students home at 3:30pm. Therefore, students 
must be picked up or carpool. Students who are unexcused or picked up late (after 3:45pm) 
more than twice may be asked to leave Singers. There are three concerts this year. The first is 
our Winter Choir Concert at Viking on December 17th. More information on concerts and 
rehearsal dates (including a full calendar) will be sent home the first rehearsal. (Sept. 10th) 
 
I look forward to working with all of your hard working and talented students! Please email 
myself, Ms. Gritz, at sgritz@d56.org with any questions! 
 
Please fill out the bottom of this form and return it to your child’s classroom teacher as soon as 
possible, who will pass it along to Ms. Gritz. Also, send a short note to your classroom teacher 
informing them of your child’s participation after school on Tuesdays so they are not 
accidentally sent home on the bus. Thank you!! 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
My student,        will be joining “Singers!” for the 
2019 - 20 school year. I understand that if the student is picked up after 3:45pm 
more than twice, he/she may be asked not to participate for the rest of the school 
year. When “Singers!” ends at 3:30pm, my student will:  
 
  Be picked up by family member or someone who normally picks them up 
 
  Be picked up via carpool (family friend, neighbor, friend’s family, etc) 
 
 
  *The name of the person picking up my student is:      
 
   *A number a parent/guardian can be reached at is:     
*(Feel free to write multiple names or numbers J 
 
 My student’s classroom teacher’s name is:        
 
Parent Signature:         Date:    


